
 

Year 6 Farewell 
We wish all Year 6 students a happy evening with 
their families next Monday night as they 
celebrate their Primary school years together 
with the other Year 6 students from the Small 
Schools network. Payments for the dinner can be 
made online via the school website or at the 
office. Please ensure adults are paid by Friday 
29th Nov. 
 

Library Books 
Please return all library books by the end of next 
week to enable us to complete our stocktake 
before the end of the year. 
 

Swimming School 
The swimming lessons will continue in Week 9 
until the Thursday. Friday 13th will be the 
Rewards Party Day. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Parent Satisfaction Surveys 
Thank you to those families who have returned 
their pink survey sheets. This important data 
collection for our end of year reporting. Please 
return yours this week if you haven’t already 
done so  
 

Professional Learning 
This week Mrs Cowell will attend a SASS 
conference in order to keep abreast of the 
continuing changes in her role of managing all the 
administration and finance requirements of the 
school. Mrs Crick will be attending First Aid 
training on Thursday which is required every 
three years and she will also be away on Friday as 
she is required on an interview panel for a 
neighbouring school. 

Skoolbag App 
Uranquinty PS will soon have a new app. 
Skoolbag will no longer be used as we found the 
app to be quite fiddly with updates and 
reinstalling needs multiple times.  
School Stream app will be much more user 
friendly. Updates will be done just like all other 
apps. We will send out further information and 
instructions on installing the app when we have 
it.  
If you have taken advantage of the app to receive 
newsletters and updates, we apologise for any 
inconvenience caused in the interim. 
 

Quinty Carols 
Our Community Carols will be held at the 
Uranquinty Hall on Saturday 7th Dec. The children 
will perform a few Christmas Carols so please 
save the date and invite your friends and family 
to this evening which is always a happy and 
relaxed family event. Please see back. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Canteen News 
As the end of term is approaching fast the 
canteen will be using the stock they have rather 
than placing an order for more supplies this late 
in the year. Canteen only has 1 pie and 7 sausage 
rolls left so please have a second choice in mind. 
Chicken burgers and salad wraps are well 
stocked. 
 
Calendar 
29th Nov – Responsible Pet Ownership talk  
2nd Dec – Year 6 Farewell 
7th Dec – Sunday- Quinty Carols 
13th Dec – Silver/Gold Badge Pool Party 
17th Dec – Presentation Day 
18th Dec – Last day of school- ‘Shops Day’   
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